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3/2021/0311

Brockhall Farm, Brockhall village, old Langho, BB6 8BB

| am very concerned about the access the the proposed development, the road
which is at the back of my home is a single track road, the upkeep of this road is paid
for by the people whao live at Larkhill cottages, it is currently needing repair. The
amount of heavy traffic that will be involved in the development ,then the extra
traffic coming from the new developments will only add to the problems of repairs.



